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DATE: August 16, 1996
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director of Records and Reporting
FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director of Legal Services ¢ 4
Walter D'Haeseleer, Director of Communications  4a).
RE: Docket No. 960136-TI; Application for approval of merger between LCI
International Telecom Corp. (T1403) and LCI Telemanagement Corp. (T1890).

Attached is a memo from the Division of Records and Reports along with a copy of
a letter from Michelle Burgee, Legal Assistant, with Kelly, Drye & Warren, advising that
the merger of LCI International Telecom Corp. and LCI Telemanagement Corp. was
effective on 5-28-96 and that LCI Telemanagement Corp. no longer exists.

On June 1, 1996, PAA Order PSC-96-0636-FOF-TI (copy attached) became effective
and approved the merger of LCI International Telecom Corp, and LCI Telemanagement
Corp. Further, upon consummation of the merger LCI International Telecom Corp would
notify the Commission so that LCI Telemanagement Corp.’s certificate and tariff could be
canceled.

The company has notified this Commission therefore, please cancel the certificate
(#2680) and tariff of LCI T~lemanagement Corp. per PSC-96-0636-FOF-TI.

¢c: Edmonds, Legal
Musslewhite, CMU
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DATE: August 14, 1996

TO: Tommy Williams, Division of Communications

FROM: Nonnye Grant, Division of Records and Reporting ﬂ/}’
RE: LCT TELEMANAGEMENT CORP. - TI803

approved the merger of LCT Telemanagement Corp. (T1403) and LCI International Telecom
Corp (TIS30). According to the ordering paragraphs if no protest(s) filed the docket would
e closes, which it was; also it stated that upon consummation of the proposed merger LCIL
International Telecom Corp. shall notify Commission so that LCI Telemanagement Corp.'s
certificate could be canceled. Letter (copy attached) was received on 7-11-96 from Ms.
Michelle Burgee of the company advising that the merger was effective on 5-28-96 and that
LOT Telemanagement is no longer in existence.

As of this date we have not had a memo from CMU and/or Legal advising to cancel
thew certificate.  In order for me to “inactive” the company we must have a memo to that
etfect stating “certificate 15 now canceled.” Please check into this for us, we do need to get
this done, as when Fiscal sends out the next "regulatory assessment fee forms”, they will be
included in their mail out.

Thanking you in advance for your help.
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